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INTERNAL AUDIT REPORT 
 

PROCUREMENT CARD COMPLIANCE 
 

SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 

Audit Committee Submittal Date: October 19, 2018 



Internal Audits Unit 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Background 
  
In order to assist with carrying out their core objectives, County of Sacramento Departments 
(Departments) participate in the County’s Procurement Card Program (Program). Some of the 
objectives of the Program include streamlining small dollar purchases, improving departmental 
efficiency related to purchases, and assisting Departments with their core mission of delivering 
governmental services to County citizens. As part of their participation in the Program, Departments 
are subject to regular procurement card audits to ensure compliance with the Program’s guidelines 
and procedures. 
 
Audit Objective  
 
To confirm Sheriff’s Department’s purchases and records are in compliance with the Program’s 
guidelines and procedures. 
 
Summary  
 
We noted issues related to sales/internet use tax, unnecessary purchases, utilization of procurement 
card for the County established contracts, and internal controls over general ledger posting. 
 
 
































